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GIVING

Giving to Harriman

The Harriman Institute relies on the generosity of individuals like you who share a belief in 
our core mission to promote the study of Russia, Eurasia, and Eastern Europe in this ever 
more globalized era, and to train specialists who bring in-depth regional knowledge and 
understanding to a wide variety of career and life paths.
 
Please join with us in giving back to the Harriman Institute. Call 212-854-6239, visit 
giving.columbia.edu/giveonline/?schoolstyle=44500, scan the QR code, or use the  
enclosed envelope.

DONORS

We thank our generous contributors for their continued support of the Harriman Institute’s 
mission. Donors contributed significantly to the John N. Hazard Endowment for the  
study of the rule of law in Russia, the Ukrainian Studies Endowment, and our student 
fellowship fund.

Leaders:
Mary W. Harriman Foundation
Ukrainian Studies Fund, Inc.

Volodymyr and Lydia Bazarko
Irene and Richard Coffman
Stephen F. Cohen and Katrina vanden Heuvel

George Bayliss
Michael C. Brainerd
Gail Buyske
Robert Davis and Alice Yurke
Bruce Drossman
Thomas M. Hoya
Daniel Jacobs
Madeleine Kalb
Michael M. Luther

Leon C. Martel
Kimberly Marten
Emily Nelson and Jessica Teicher
Peter J. Pettibone
Mark Pomar and Susanne Sternthal
William Root
George W. Simmonds
William Taubman

DID  YOU KNOW?

Since July 1, 2009, the Harriman Institute, though still physically housed in the same 
building as the School of International Affairs, is no longer part of SIPA. We are now 
governed by the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences (GSAS), located across Amsterdam 
Avenue. Of course, many of our faculty and students are affiliated with SIPA, but our 
MARS (Master of Arts in Regional Studies) program is administered through GSAS. 
We encourage and applaud donations to all divisions of Columbia, but if you wish to 
contribute directly to Harriman programs and fellowships, please follow the guidelines  
for giving outlined above. 




